
 
 

 
 
BEACHES NETBALL REGISTRATION DAY 
Beaches Netball will be holding their registration day on the 25th February 2012, 
inside the Nambucca Plaza @ 9am - 12pm. 
Ages 6 - 15 years are all welcome.  
Are you interested in coaching? We would love to see you. 
Netball is a great game and a whole lot of fun. 
For more information ring Jodi Crow 0419609314. 
 
 
UNIFORMS FOR SALE 
1 bottle green long pants (size 6), 1 pale green school shirts (sizes 8 & 4), white 
school shirts (sizes 10 & 4), school skirt (size 10), bottle green short tights (size 
4), 1 x school hat.   Please call Kirsty Smith on 0447 547789. 
 

 
Nambucca Strikers Football Club 
Registration day is on Saturday 25 February from 9am to midday online inside 
McDonalds restaurant Nambucca Heads.  You can also register online during 
Feburary at www.myfootballclub.com.au, however you do need a valid email  
address.   Challenge Cup is on 16 to 18 March and junior training commences 
Tuesday 20th March ages 6-11 - 5.00pm, ages 12 –14 - 6.00pm.   
Website: www.nambuccastrikers.com.  Email: nambuccafc@yahoo.com or 
phone Paul on 0410 526843. 
 
 
Coastal Country Music Talent Quest (Easter weekend 6 - 8 April) 
We would like  to invite students to take part in our Country Music Talent Quest 
being held at Nambucca Heads Bowling Club on Saturday 7 April, starting at 
9.00am.  Age categories 14 yrs and under, 15 to 20 yrs, 21 to 35 yrs and 36 and 
over. Winners will be invited to perform at a special performance night with other 
great Country Music artists.  Genre of music is to be Country and can be either 
Australian or American but must be designated Country Music. Entry forms  
containing rules & conditions of the Talent Quest can be obtained by contacting 
shane@longgrass.com.au, phoning 0412 443744, or collect from Front Office of 
your school.  Entry forms must be returned by 23 March 2012. 
 
 
PUPPIES 
Free to a good loving home.  1 male and 1 female  collie x kelpie 
Phone Sarah on 6569 5364 
 

CANTEEN CLOSED ON TUESDAYS 

Community Notices 
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Year 6 Buddies “Out and About” with Kinder students 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Frank Partridge VC Public School 
Educating your child for a bright future 
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Our SRC class representatives were presented with their badges 

at today’s assembly.   These students were elected by their class 

members. 

6S - Jamie Lee Duckett, Cheyne Simpson, 5/6L - Lily Dedman, 

Isaac Clinch, 5F - Dylan Williams, Jasmine Smith, 3/4M - Carissa 

Gallagher, William Mackney, 3/4E - Jake Jones, Tina McCarthy, 

3/4C - Jonah Edwards, Luwarna Cohen, 2Y - Max Willard, Lewina 

Donovan, 1/2P - Alex Parker, Olivia Lane, 1E - Jasper Goldthorpe, 

Charli Jarrett-Hill 

 

 

SWIMMING CARNIVAL 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Jamie-Lee, Kyiesha and Shaina are all smiles after finishing their event 

 

 

 
 

SCHOOL CONTRIBUTION FEES 

Our yearly school fees of $30 are now due.  Alternatively you can pay  

instalments of $10 in Terms 1, 2 & 3.  

 

GARDEN BEDS 

We need some manure for our new garden beds.  If anyone has an  

excess of horse or cow manure, we would love to have some.  Thanks. 

 
 

STUDENT BANKING 

By now all our new Kinder kids would have taken home the information 

pack explaining how to open up a bank account and the reward system 

for regular bankers.  Banking days are Monday and Tuesday.  Token  

exchange gifts will be displayed in the office. 

 
 

ARRANGEMENTS DURING SCRIPTURE LESSONS 

A number of parents have asked that their children should not be  

involved in Scripture lessons this year. 

Arrangements have been made for students not attending Scripture to 

be fully supervised, with their own stage and involved in classwork. 

If you need further information please contact the school. 

 
 

PHOTOGRAPHS 

I’m sure you will agree that we are very fortunate to have Lee  

Symington taking such fantastic photographs of our students for you 

to enjoy.  

 
 

GENERAL PERMISSION NOTE 2012 

Every child received a general permission note yesterday.  Please  

return these notes as soon as possible to either the class teacher or 

the Front Office.  Most students in kindergarten will not get one as 

they were completed last year. 

 

 



FPVCPS CANTEEN ORDER 

THIS WEEK’S MEAL OFFER 
 

Name: ______________________  Class: _______ 
 

Wednesday 22 February 

 

Sausage Roll 
                     BBQ   Tomato Sauce  (circle choice) 

+ 

Calci Yum Flavoured Milk 

Chocolate       Strawberry (circle choice) 
 
 

PRICE $3.70 
 
 

************************************************************* 
 

Name: ______________________  Class: _______ 
 

Thursday 23 February 

 
 

Chicken Burger with Caesar Dressing 
 
 

 

PRICE $3.70 
 

************************************************************* 
 

Name: ______________________  Class: _______ 
 

Friday 24 February 

 

Beef Nachos  
(beef, kidney beans, corn chips, sour cream) 

 

 

 

PRICE $4.50 

 
Normal menu available every day 

Our afternoon sessions have seen Year 5 & 6 students 

playing Newcombe Ball with Mrs Smith.  This will lead to 

the students learning how to play volleyball.   Students 

have thoroughly enjoyed their afternoon lessons. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
      Patrick Bagnell taking a flying leap 

 

While the senior students were at the Carnival, K-2  

students had their own water sports. 



P & C News 

 
                                                                       

                                                      TISSUE BOX DRIVE   
We are having our annual tissue drive and it would be  

appreciated if your child could bring in one box of  

tissues for their classroom.    

Thank you to those who have sent a box in. 

ASSEMBLY CLASS ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS   

 

KB   Larnie Wheeler  Bailey Chaseling 

KD  Patricia Stewart    Kailani Bartlett  

  Auston Babula          

1/2P  Yazzy Hoffman  Will Cohen     

2Y  Tahlia Ashenhurst Ryan Winchester 

3/4C  Jasmine White  Lawrence Witt 

  Ella Buchanan    

3/4E  Jake Jones   Jeremy Higgins 

  Tina McCarthy   

3/4M  Katalla Buchanan  Shaylee Farnsworth 

5F  Jasmine Smith  Clarence Donovan 

  Danny Stuart  Jacinta Hurley 

5/6L  Isaac Clinch  Riley Hayden 

6S  Shaekaylah Holland Brittany McEachran   

SU1  Byron Griffen 

SU2  Trent Richards    
 

         

 

 

PSSA BOYS SOCCER TRAINING 

Boys selected for PSSA soccer training with Mr Sims start this 

Friday the 24th, after school, between 3.15 and 4.30 pm on the 

school field at Frank Partridge VC Public School. Please make sure 

that, if your son is selected, that permission notes are returned 

to Mr Sims and that shin pads, long socks and soccer boots are 

brought to school each Friday. Students, if not walking home  

after training finishes, will also need to be picked up promptly at 

4.30pm please. …………………………….Mr Sims 
 

RITCHIES COMMUNITY BENEFIT PROGRAM 

We have received cards from Ritchies that have our school pre-

coded as the nominated community group.  This means our school 

will benefit every time you shop at Ritchies IGA and use this card. 

Your card can be used at any of Ritchies Supermarkets in Victoria, 

QLD and NSW.  If you would like a card or would like to give one 

to family members or friends, just call into the Front Office to 

collect one. 
 

RITCHIES IGA KIDS CLUB 

An application form for their Kids Club is enclosed in this  

newsletter. 
 

ICE CUP FUNDRAISING 

The Support Unit will be fundraising at lunchtime on Tuesdays. 

There will be ice cups (60c) and apple slinky’s (50c) on sale. 

We are raising money towards an excursion for the unit.   

Thank you…………………………………………………………….Gill Baker 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FPVC Public School P&C Annual General Meeting Wednesday 

14th March at 5pm in Staffroom all welcome to attend.  The  

P& C general meeting is at 4.00pm in staffroom. 
 

Easter Raffle             

The P & C are holding another Easter raffle and we are requesting  

donations of Easter eggs or other Easter related gifts for our major 

fundraiser of the year. Items can be left at the School Front Office. 

The raffle will be drawn at the Easter hat parade on Thursday 5th 

April. Raffle tickets will be sent home in the next couple of weeks. 

Thank you for your support. 
 


